
 

 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

PCN No.: PCN220401 

This Product Change Notification serves to inform the Purchaser and Consumer of certain design and or specification 

changes, described herein, that Crydom will make to its line of Solid State Relay model numbers indicated in the attachment 

and in accordance with the described time line.  

 

Issue Date: April 18th 2022 

Effective Date: April 18th 2022 

 

Subject: 

Use of alternative ground screw on CTR and GNR Series DIN Rail mount Solid State Relays 

 

Scope: 

Due to an unexpected delivery delay from our ground screw supplier we are facing a material shortage 

for a limited period of time. 

 

Description of Changes: 

An alternative ground screw will be used on our CTR and GNR Series SSRs on a temporary basis, until 

we receive screws from our original supplier. This alternative screw is currently being used as the 

standard ground screw on other Crydom brand SSRs. 

The functionality of the product will not be affected at all and the main difference between the two 

screws is that the original screw has a round head while the alternative screw has a hexagonal head. 
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Applicability: 

Design/Specification changes described herein apply only to specific models produced as of the 

effectivity date indicated in the PCN. 

 

Products/Models this PCN applies to: 

CTRx6025x 
GNR10xxx 
GNR20xxx 
GNR25xxx 
GNR30xxx 
GNR35xxx 
GNR45xxx 
 

 

Last Ship Date for old designs: 

N/A. This modification will be effective Apr 18th, 2022 

 

Stock Returns: 

Standard annual stock rotation and warranty provisions per contract apply. There is no need to return 

stock unless specific cases where all the conditions above, for the product type and operation modes 

noted herein are applied. 

 

If there are any questions or concerns regarding the changes described in this document please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. 

 

 
 
 
 
       Jesus Miranda 

Product Manager 
Solid State Relays (Industrial Solutions) 
Sensata Technologies 


